From: t

To: Joseph P. Filippi

Subject: Vaccine Mandates for Students

Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 7:12:26 AM
>

> Hello,

>

> ] am Tamra Cool. A parent of three students in the Clark County School District. I have heard that you will be
meeting to discuss mandates for students and I plead with you to thoughtfully discuss and weigh this mandate.
Please leave the health decisions of the students up to parents. As a parent I take on the responsibility to do my
research and discuss with my children what will be the best plan of action to take in regards to vaccines or any other
health concerns. This is my right as a parent. I urge you to avoid making this vaccine mandate for students. I am
involved in my kids health and well-being and I, along with them and our trusted health providers will make those
decisions. I appreciate your concern for students but I have already responsibly taken on the role of protector and
provider for my kids. I do not need or want your unwarranted mandate.

>

> Tamra Cool

>

>

> Sent from my iPhone



